THE LITTLE UNICORN ON HONEYSUCKLE

September Monthly Newsletter

Another Exciting Month of Events

We had another fun filled month this August as we participated in events including Jeans for Genes Day, Dental Health Week, National Science Week, RSPCA Cupcake Week, Book Week and Fiver for a Farmer. We would like to thank our families for continuing to support our community through participating in our events.

Building Relationships within Our Community

We continued to build on our relationships within the community this month as we connected with Maven Dental, RSPCA, Hilary from the Safe Children Safe Families Program and Meg from the Living Safely with Dogs Program. The children loved interacting with other members of our community and continued to receive education about dental health, pet safety and personal safety.









Father's Day Breakfast

On 31st August, we held our Father's Day Breakfast. The children had so much fun as they enjoyed a delicious breakfast alongside the special men in their lives. We would like to thank everybody who attended for coming along to this special event and wish all of our fathers a very special Father's Day.



September Birthday Celebrations



We will be celebrating the following birthdays this September:

Cherubs Room

Elena is turning 2 on 29/09/2018.

Cuddlepies Room

Charlotte is turning 2 on 15/09/2018.

Emily is turning 2 on 21/09/2018.

Snugglepots Room

Maya is turning 3 on 19/09/2018.

Buddy is turning 3 on 21/09/2018.

Maroula is turning 3 on 24/09/2018.

Patricia is turning 3 on 24/09/2018.

Ragged Blossoms Room

George is turning 4 on 21/09/2018.

Gumnuts Room

Connor is turning 5 on 2/09/2018.

Theodore is turning 5 on 21/09/2018.

Axel is turning 5 on 30/09/2018.

Upcoming Happenings

Biodiversity Month

Over the month of September, we will be participating in Biodiversity Month. This event aims to promote the importance of protecting, conserving and improving biodiversity both within Australia and across the world. We will explore this topic throughout our Educational Program by caring for our plants, reducing waste, recycling, composting and engaging in meaningful discussions.

Dress in Blue for Asthma Awareness

From 3rd-7th September, we are inviting the children to dress in blue to raise awareness for Asthma. The children will be further educated about asthma throughout our Educational Program.

Educator Day

Educator Day will take place on Wednesday, 5th September this year. This is a great chance to say thank you to your child's educators!

National Health and Physical Education Day

On 5th September, we will be participating in National Health and Physical Education Day. The fun filled day will promote physical wellbeing as the children engage in age appropriate activities and discussions.

School Photos

School photos will be held from 17th-21st September, 2018. Shortly, room educators will begin handing out forms and informing families of times for individual and sibling photos.

Introducing Our Staff Member of the Month

Each month, we will be featuring a staff member in our monthly newsletter so that our families can get to know each of our educators and staff a little better.

Name:

Tyra

Room:

Snugglepots

How long have you been working at The Little Unicorn for?

2 years in November

Why did you decide to work in Early Childhood?

To be a part of the children's lives through supporting them, teaching them and guiding them from such a young age. This has always interested me as I have such fond memories from my time at childcare when I was younger.



What is your biggest passion in Early Childhood?

My biggest passion is assisting children in reaching their goals. I love seeing them smile from ear to ear and hear the most amazing cheer of "I did it!" from them. It never gets old.

Who are some of your biggest inspirations?

My coaches at my gym (Lissome) as they are always promoting a happy, healthy lifestyle and push me to be better.

What is your favourite part of working at The Little Unicorn on Honeysuckle?

Honestly, all of the girls. We are forever supporting one another and creating an amazing environment to work in.

What is one thing you would like the families to know about you?

I <u>LOVE</u> my dogs (Archie and Jango) as if they were my own children. They are both Labrador retrievers. Archie is 2 years and Jango is 1.5 years.